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To the Inguiry into the Sale of the Snowy Hydro

My submission consists of my letter sent to all members of the NSW State Parliament
also my letter to all members of Federal Parliament together with copies of their
replies (only a percentage took the time to reply)

Included are newspaper clippings and other material that highlight the outrage of the
people!

The sheer audacity, pomposity, lack of vision and a determination of most of the
members of Parliament not to listen to the voice of the people can only show one
thing — they consider the people as “yote fodder”.

We put them into power to LOOK AFTER OUR ASSETS NOT TO SELL
THEM TO THE HIGHEST BIDDER!

To sell off the Snowy Hydro Scheme is an act of arrogance and defiance. It flies in the
face of public opinion.

Governments are supposed to represent the people and listen to the voice of the
people.

Thousands of people worked under very difficult conditions to build the fantastic
Snowy River Scheme for the benefit of all Australians. We owe a great debt to these
people. Their dreams and their pride in their achievements should not be dishonoured
by such a contemptible, irrational political decision.

The proposed sale is possibly the most outrageous action by any Australian
Government evet to be inflicted on the people of Australia.

Is nothing sacred!!

As stated by Bill Heffernan, this proposed sale has the capacity to bring the
Governments down, and rightly so. _

Should this sale go ahead our country will live to regret a most degpicable act!

f

Yours sincerely,



